
WEAVERS WEST GUILD 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  
FRIDAY, December 2, 2022 

The Meeting was called to order at 11:16 at Chef Peter’s Bistro in Sun Village. 

A quorum was established . 

The Minutes of the General Membership meeting on November 4, 2022 were approved without objection. 

Co-President Mary Wilder reported: 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 Members were advised to let Jan Jordan know if you have any Linus blankets. 

 We are still in need of a Chair for Community Outreach (Charity). Members were asked to let Pat 

Conway know if they are interested!! 

 We do not need to track guests or visitors for Rec Center purposes; therefore, we have discontinued the 

use of the Guest Sign-in Book. 

 2023 Budget has been finalized and is posted in the Studio 

 All membership renewals need to be done in January. The Treasurer and/or Assistant Treasurer will be 

in the Studio on specific dates in January to accept the renewals; the first date will be following the 

January 6, 2023 General Membership meeting. Further dates and times will be announced when they 

are determined. 

 Volunteers who signed up to take inventory are to be at the studio on Saturday, December 10, 2022. 

 The silent auction netted the guild $230. 

 Weavers are reminded to clean looms after use. 

 Classes in January and March have openings. 

NEW BUSINESS 

 The Spinners have requested a purchase of a Charka. After researching various options, one from the 

Woolery for a cost of $259.99 will meet their needs. The Board recommends approval of the request. 

FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 Members are reminded that the person volunteering to head the charity committee may choose a 

different cause than ones we have sponsored in the past. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:21. 

 

Submitted,  

Marcia Steil 


